From: Wong, Will 
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2013 2:09 PM
To: Garcia, Sarah
Subject: RE: Chicago Department of Public Health - Dr. William Wong, Medical Director
 

Sarah:
 

I returned from the trip to Atlanta last week after attending the National Alliance for Radiation Readiness Conference held August 14-15, 2013.
 

I did not receive any honorarium for attending this conference.  Travel expenses (hotel, airfare, local transport per diem) was covered through the CDC contractual conference planning organization SciMetrika.  I did not receive any payment for attending this conference.
 

Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 

Will
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
William Wong, M.D., F.A.C.P., Medical Director
Bureau of Public Health Preparedness and Emergency Response
Chicago Department of Public Health
